
 
 

You and your child are invited to participate in our Welcome to Kindergarten Event, 
where you will be able to: 

 Meet the Principal & Vice-Principal 
 Meet some of the teachers at Springwood and a few of our community partners 
 Visit our Kindergarten classrooms 
 Learn how to prepare your child for the transition to school in September 
 Receive an AWESOME Welcome to Kindergarten bag of goodies to take home 

 
 
 
 

 
We will start the orientation in our foyer.  

Parking is available at the dog park down the street. 
 

If you are not able to attend our Welcome to Kindergarten Event, please call the office 
to arrange pick up of your Welcome to Kindergarten bag.  250-248-2038. 

 
We look forward to meeting you! 
 
 
 
Mr. Witte (Principal)   Mrs. Nikirk (Acting Vice-Principal) 

Thursday June 5th, 2025 
5:00pm – 6:00pm 

Location: Springwood Elementary School  


